
Parent Council  

    March 6, 2018 

Attendance:  Lila Gryba, Kathy Robinson, Mandy Sweetman, John Schroeder, Liza 

Hess, Nathan Thacker 

Meeting called to order at: 7:07  

1) Financial: Online bank statements now available: 

Balances:   

Playground:  $23 747.79 

Band:  $2270.25 

General: $5830.53 

 

2) Improvement of Facility/School:  examined the Blueprint for the Grooming 

Room, tenders are being prepared for room and furnace upgrade, 

discussion followed regarding potential Daycare renovations 

 

3) Fundraising:   Phone books to be delivered in March, Teresa Zurba has 

offered space to store phonebooks during the delivery process. Discussion 

regarding future fundraising efforts as PAC has been operating in the Red 

for the last couple of years. 

 

 

4)  Supporting the sustainability of ORS:  Liza updated PAC about Daycare 

progress to date. Upcoming meeting with MVSD and Cathy Cyr (Daycare 

Regional Coordinator).  Fundraising efforts in conjunction with Snowmobile 

Club went well.  Sunday, May 18th next meeting with a focus on Policy 

Manual. 

  

 

5) Imagination Library:  Info: $200  Based on current spending, without an 

influx of financial support the program will be depleted of funds during this 

calendar year. Decision was made to not replenish funds.  Instead PAC 



wants to explore a better way of distributing books locally to future ORS 

students. 

 

6) In school update:   

 

Grade 7 Divisional Basketball March 8th in Roblin  

Grade 8 Divisional Basketball March 10 in Dauphin 

Science Fair March 14 

Drama practices will begin March 12 

After school spring activities will include Baseball and Touch Football, more 

info to follow 

 

7) Other:  Discussion regarding School Plan, specifically collecting data on 

students who are not engaged socially or academically.  School focusing on 

strategies to target and reach students who need assistance. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35. 

 

 

Next Meeting:  April 3, 2018 


